
 

K:\011312-000\Admin\Construction Admin\Bidding & Contracts\R-011312-000 CST LTR RECMMDTN-j heltunen-041719.docx 

7
0

1
 X

E
N

IA
 A

V
E

N
U

E
 S

  
| 

 S
U

IT
E

 3
0

0
  

| 
 M

IN
N

E
A

P
O

L
IS

, 
M

N
  

| 
 5

5
4

1
6

  
| 

 7
6

3
.5

4
1

.4
8

0
0

  
| 

 W
S

B
E

N
G

.C
O

M
 

April 17, 2019 
 
 
 
Mr. John Heltunen 
Director of Buildings and Grounds 
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools 
214 1st Avenue NE 
Buffalo, MN 55313 
 
Re: Bus Parking Lot Rehabilitation Project 

Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools 
 WSB Project No. R-011312-000 
 
 
Dear Mr. Heltunen: 
 
Bids were received for the above-referenced project on Tuesday, April 16, 2019, and were 
opened and read aloud.  Seven bids were received.  The bids were checked for mathematical 
accuracy and tabulated.  It should be noted that the project was bid with a Base Bid (Schedules 
A+B+C) and one Alternate.  The recommended basis of award is the grand total bid amount 
(Base Bid plus Alternate 1).  Please find enclosed the bid tabulation indicating the low bidder as 
Johnsonville LLC, Montrose, MN, with a grand total bid in the amount of $260,431.01.  The 
Engineer’s Estimate for the project was $356,789.75. 
 
We recommend that the School Board consider these bids and award a contract for the grand 
total bid in the amount of $260,431.01 to Johnsonville LLC based on the results of the bids 
received. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WSB 
 
 
 
 
 
James L. Stremel, PE 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Jay Johnson, Johnsonville LLC 
 
srb 
 


